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Dear Parents, 

As many of you know, we offer the option of ordering hot lunch online. The hot lunch is 

catered from 3 vendors, Hy-Vee, Papa Johns and Chick-Fil-A. There are a couple important 

things we would like to ensure you are aware of: 

 All Hy-Vee meals are peanut/nut free but not prepared in a peanut/nut free kitchen 

Note: There might be foods that contain other ingredients that some may be 

allergic to ie: Chinese food may be cooked in peanut oil or contain pineapple. 

Some of the desserts and salads may contain pineapple. 

 Papa John’s crust is not gluten free 

 Chick-Fil-A uses peanut oil in the cooking of their chicken 

 No substitutes for allergies or sensitivities will be offered 

Parents are responsible for determining what meals are appropriate to order depending on 

your child’s allergy.  

If there are any questions please contact the school nurse at 630-1250. 

Thank you,  

Lisa Crabb R.N. 


